Injured Patients and Families Compensation Fund

E-Newsletter

Dear Provider,

For many years, the Fund regularly published a risk management newsletter titled WiscRisk. This newsletter focused
on topical risk management issues and was mailed to providers quarterly. Going forward, we have decided to convert
the newsletter to an electronic format.

Over subsequent months an e-newsletter from the Fund will be sent to your e-mail address. The e-mail will
contain a link to a risk management article, which will be hosted on the Web site of the Wisconsin Office of the
Commissioner of Insurance. Please note, this is the same site where past editions of the WiscRisk newsletters are
maintained.

If you have questions or feedback about this communication, please advise the Fund by sending an e-mail to
ociipfcf@wisconsin.gov or by calling 608-266-6830.

If you wish to opt out of the monthly e-newsletter, you may unsubscribe at the bottom of the e-mail message.
Thank you.
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